
October 2, 2019 

Dear BCS Parents and Staff, 

I’m writing to remind you that LASD is holding its second and final charrette this upcoming Saturday, 
October 5, from 9:30-11:30am at the Egan Multi-Purpose Room. It is critically important for BCS parents 
to participate in the community engagement process to determine long term facilities. 

Below, please find previously distributed information with some context on the community 
engagement process, as well as a reminder about the upcoming dates for the workshops. 

Thank you in advance for your time, your thoughts, and your commitment to BCS. I look forward to 
seeing you this Saturday. 
  
Sincerely, 

Joe Hurd  
Chair and President, BCS Board of Directors 
jhurd@bullischarterschool.com 

Attend a charrette and a workshop. 
We strongly encourage as many parents and staff as possible to attend the second and final 
charrette. It's crucial that BCS voices are represented in this conversation and that we have a say in 
the long-term facilities solution, especially as email input is no longer being accepted. 

These meetings are intended to "review previously considered facilities scenarios, generate new ideas 
and gauge support for various options." Having BCS voices at these events will ensure that our 
perspectives and experiences are reflected throughout the process. 

Charrettes and workshops will have the same format across both dates, so there is no need to go to 
more than one of each: 

• Charrettes: 
- Wednesday, September 25, 6:30-8:30pm, Blach Multi-Purpose Room (COMPLETED) 
- Saturday, October 5, 9:30-11:30am, Egan Multi-Purpose Room 

• Workshops: 
- Saturday, November 2, 9:30-11:30am, Egan Multi-Purpose Room 
- Monday, November 4, 6:30-8:30pm, Blach Multi-Purpose Room 

To learn more, visit LASD's Community Engagement site. 
  
  

Talk to each other -- and to us. 
Parents can be a resource to each other throughout this process. Please encourage your friends and 
neighbors to attend community meetings, and share your BCS experiences with one another. If you're 
interested in joining a group of consistently engaged parents, please 
contact BCSCommunityEngagement@gmail.com. 

The BCS Board is also happy to answer any outstanding questions you may have. If you'd like to reach 
out to them, please email board@bullischarterschool.com.
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